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Blossom Visit to Cliffe Castle 

  
Dear Parent/ Carer  
 
As part of our History topic on the life and memory of Mary Anning, we will be taking Blossom class on an 
educational visit to Cliffe Castle on Thursday 15th December.   
 
We will leave school just after 9am on the Keighley bus and we aim to return to school for 3pm. We will be 
inside Cliffe Castle for the majority of the day but children will still need to be in full uniform, coats and 
sensible footwear such as school shoes or PE trainers. The children will have time to explore the castle and 
take part in a fossil workshop. Children will also need a packed lunch and water to drink.  
 
The cost of the visit is £5.85 to cover the cost of both the museum workshop and bus travel. This is a 
voluntary contribution, however if we do not have enough funds to cover the cost, the trip will not be able 
to go ahead. Permission to be given and payment made via parent pay by Friday 2nd December.  
 
We look forward to what will be an interesting and memorable day. 
 
Best Wishes  
 
Mrs Harrison 
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